
 

Hear Yea! Hear Yea! Hear Yea! 

The Bibliophiles Book Club is Now in Session! 

Do you love to read?   Like to battle it OUT with books? 

Well, the AGMS Bibliophiles Book Club is the place for YOU! 

Ms. Fairweather is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Topic: “For the AGMS Bibliophiles Book Club/Battle of the Books!” 

 

 Hi there, Ms. Fairweather is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.  Interested students 

please join us every Tuesday  from 3-4 PM  If you have any questions please email me at 

ffairwe@nps.12.va.us or call me at 434-658-7688. 

 

When: Every Tuesday @ 03:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)  

 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://norfolkpublicschools.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAtf-

6oqj4uE9EtKxw88WpbxkKp35wAi1rI    

 

 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

meeting. 
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